
WORTHIEST STUDENT BULLETIN 

April 13, 1962

The Spring Vacation lias been extended to include Monday, April 
2 3 . Classes will resume on 'Tuesday, April 2l|, at 7:20 a.m. Since 
it will be Spiritual Emphasis Week we will be on the revised time 
schedule.

The week of April 2lp—27 will be Spiritual Emphasis Week. This 
is the first week after vacation. The Reverend Glenn Horst is 
the speaker. The time schedule for classes will be as follows;

Period Time

1 7:20 - 8; 00 k 9:35 - 1 0 ;15
2 8; 05 - 8 4 5 5 1 0 ; 20 - 1 1 :0 0
3 8;50 - 9:30 Chapel 1 1 : 0 5 - 12 :3 0

Please take note so that you arrive at class on time.

If you have library books which are marked due on Monday, April 
2 3, they will now be due on the following day.

The library would appreciate the return of the following reserve 
books, or information on their whereabouts;

Shepard, J. W., The Christ of the Gospels. 3 copies, numbers
1 9 1 1 , 1 1 0 1 6 , 1 1 6 IT6. ' "

Farrar, F. W., The Life of Christ. Copy number 10180. 
Alexander, J. A., Commentary on the Acts of the Apostle s, 

our only copy.
Erdman, Charles, Acts, our only copy.
Ironside, H. A., Lectures on the Book of Acts, our only copy. 
Macauley, Joseph, The Acts of the Apostles, our only copy. 
Erdman, Charles, An Exposition of the Gospel of John, our only 

copy.
Godet, F. L., Commentary on the Gospel of John, Vol. 2, our 

only copy.
Macgregor, The Gospel of John, our only copy.
Dods, Marcus, The Gospel of John, Vol. I, our only copy.
Glass, Ruth, London♦ s Newcomers, our only copy.
Smith, T. Lynn,' The Sociology of Rural Life, our only copy.

'We hope that none of these books have been deliberately misplaced.

The Youth Department of Faith Temple Community Church presents 
its Spring Banquet Friday, April 1 3 , 7:30 p.m. The students of 
Northwest Bible College are cordially invited to attend this semi­
formal program. Tickets are $1.50 and can be obtained from Nina 
Duerksen. . ■ y . :

There will be a special Easter music program at Calvary Temple 
Monday evening, April 2 3.

Please pay for your All-School Banquet tickets if you have not 
already done so.


